
【Note】Application Period Changes: 

Handling of Credits Earned at Overseas Universities 
 
With regard to credits earned at overseas universities, the application 
periods for “Request for Credit Transfer Approval” will change from 
AY 2016 as below. The changes are colored in red.  
If you wish to apply for credit transfer, please prepare the necessary 
documents well in advance and be sure to observe the submission 
deadline strictly. 
 
 The first  The second  
Application deadline Early May Early November 
Notifying result  Mid-July Mid-January 

 
 Application periods for credit transfer will be set twice a year. 
 The first application deadline has been in early-July previously but 

will change to early May. The second application period will not 
change.  

 Each application period will be specified and announced on the 
PEAK/GPEAK bulletin board and the following website: 
http://www.c.u-tokyo.ac.jp/eng_site/fas/ 
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